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Recent News

A recent Drug and Alcohol Policy was
approved in July 2023. Please make sure
to sign and return it to any of our
Dispatchers! Copies will be given upon
request. 
We will call employees soon to ensure all
required training is done.
We will introduce a new online training
with a variety of topics. We will release
instructions soon! The training platform is
called “Vector.”

 
“The key to success is to focus on goals, not
obstacles.” 

Work Safely in heat
Stay Hydrated; drink plenty of water
Take breaks 
Find Shade or a cool area
Wear light-colored clothing if possible
Check on each other

Operation Community  Sweep-Berino

Date: 08/26/2023 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
Doña Ana County will provide roll-off dumpsters for residents to remove unwanted trash and tires on
Saturday, August 26. The dumpsters will be located at 200 San Benito Street in Mesquite, NM, from
8:00 a.m. to noon or until the dumpsters are filled.
 
One truck bedload of car tires per resident. No semi-tires, tractor tires, or trailers with tires will be
accepted—also, no ashes or oil. A Doña Ana County Codes Officer and Animal Control Officer will be
on-site to assist residents, answer questions and address concerns. For more information, please call
575-525-6106. 
. 
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Employee of the Month

SCRTD Congratulates Maria "Lupita" Reyes for performing amazingly every day. Her drive for
constant improvement is contagious. Her desire to help others inspires the team, and her
work has been outstanding and demonstrates an exceptional work ethic. Great Job, Lupita!

ANNIVERSARIES

Martin Perez - September 4
Roman Gonzalez- September 7

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS

Claudia Jacquez-  5 years- September 10
Elizabeth Hernandez- 4 years- September 24
Martin Perez- 3 years- September 28

EMPLOYEE ANNIVERSARIES

David Ortiz- Driver
Joshua Lopez- Driver
Crystal Gomez- Accounting Assistant


